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Dates & Events  
 
Monday 19th December—Christmas party in school, children can come in their party clothes this day 
 
Tuesday 20th December—School Closes at the end of day for the Christmas Holidays 
 
Thursday 5th January 2023—School re-opens after Christmas Holidays. 
 
 

Christmas Play & FOWS Christmas Fair 
Thank you to everyone that came to the Christmas performance and fair.  I’m sure you will all agree the children were 
FANTASTIC! we definitely have lots of talent at Woodland!   
 
The Friends of Woodland School would like to thank everyone for their support and generosity at the  
Christmas Fair, we raised £310 which is absolutely fabulous for a small school like Woodland! 
 
Once again thank you to everyone who donated and came to the play and fair, it is greatly appreciated. 

Woodland Church Carol Service– Friday 16th December 7.00pm 
Woodland Church Carol Service will be held on Friday 16th December at 7.00pm.  This is after the  
Christmas Tractor Run, which would be a lovely finish to a great ‘Christmassy’ evening.   
Everyone welcome. 

Happy 7th Birthday 
to 

Lewis 

IMPORTANT—Carrier Bag 
As the children will have things to bring home next week, please could everyone bring in a carrier bag for 
easy transportation.  Thank you in advance. 


